Montenegro
Ministry of Foreign Affairs

No.&?2/5- 29

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Montenegro presents its compliments to the
Secretariat of the United Nation Framework Convention on Climate Change and
has the honor to inform the Secretariat that Montenegro would like to associate.-
itself with the Copenhagen Accord to which Conference of the State Parties took
note at the Fifteenth session that was held in Copenhagen from 7" to 19%
December 2009. At the same, time Montenegro would like to express its readiness
to continue to actively participate in multilateral negotiations that are aimed at
achieving a legally binding agreement.

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs would also like to take this opportunity to inform
that the Ministry of Spatial Planning and Environment which is responsible for
national coordination of the UNFCCC implementation is not able to submit a
review of the mitigation measures in the form of the Appendix II to the
Copenhagen Accord by 31 January 2010, due to the ongoing development of the
First National Communication for Climate Change which will determine the
mitigation and adaptation measures to be realized in the national context. Upon
its finalization by the end of 2010, the review on the measures that will be
undertaken by Montenegro will be submitted to the Secretariat.

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Montenegro avails itself of this opportunity to
renew to the Secretariat of the Frmﬂgmfragk--c_onventiun on Climate Change the
assurances of its highest considerationisiio @/ e
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Podgorica, 20t January; 2010/
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Secretariat of the Framework Convention on Climate Change
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